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March 16th, 2020 
 
 

Public Meeting Notice 
Aviso de Reunión Pública 

 
 

Dreamers Academy is a not for profit agency operating a charter school, and 
therefore subject to Florida’s Government in the Sunshine Laws. As such, this 
notice is to announce a Governing Board Meeting, which is open to the public. 

 
Dreamers Academy  

K-5 Dual Language Elementary School 
 

Governing Board Meeting Reunión de la Junta 
Administrativa 

When: Wednesday, March 18, 
2020 @ 2:00pm 

Cuando: Miércoles, 18 de marzo, 
2020 @ 2:0pm 

Where:  
Conference call: 
 
312-768-6801 
ID: 0170599# 
 

Donde:  
Llamada de conferencia: 
 
312-768-6801 
ID: 0170599# 
 
  
 

 
If you should require any accommodations to be able to access or participate in the meeting, 

please contact the school at 941-888-4000 at least two days prior to the meeting.  
 
 


